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Mr Gerard Hayes 
Secretary 
Health Services Union NSW 
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Introduction of Vehicle Telematics 

Dear Mr Hayes 
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NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Ref: T24/25399 

I write further to broad consultation with NSW Health Unions completed by NSW Ministry of Health 
to advise that South Eastern Sydney Local Health District (SESLHD) intends to implement vehicle 
Telematics for all SESLHD fleet vehicles. 

The implementation of vehicle Telematics will affect vehicles operated by employees covered by 
Health Services Union NSW. Installation of the technology required for vehicle Telematics is 
scheduled to commence from 10 May 2024. 

The attached Memorandum provides greater detail regarding SESLHD's implementation. It is 
planned to distribute a copy of the Memorandum to all SESLHD staff to give notice of the 
introduction of vehicle Telematics prior to the above noted date. 

If you would like to discuss this matter or require any further information, please contact Ms Helen 
Blake, Manager, Employee and Industrial Relations, by email to helen.blake1@health.nsw.gov.au or 
on telephone number 0429 632 730 no later than 26 April 2024. 

Yours sincerely 

� 

Sharon Carey 
General Manager 

Corporate Services 

Date: 22/04/2024 

District Executive Unit 
Locked Mail Bag 21, Taren Point NSW 2229 

02 9540 7756 
SESLHD-Mail@health.nsw.gov.au 




